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The city within 
a world heritage 

national park 

 

 

 

 
Date 29 September 2022 

Office of the Chief Executive Officer 

Our ref:  
Your ref:  

 
Mr Rod Stowe 
Leura Community Alliance 
P O Box 7250 
LEURA NSW 2780 
 
By email: leuracommunityalliance2780@gmail.com  
 

Proposed Footpath Program 2022-2023 

 
I apologise for the delay in response from council on this issue. The Directorate 
managing footpaths has been finalising the specific footpath plan. 
 
In relation to your query on footpaths in Leura that are included in the 2022 – 2023 
Footpath Plan, I can advise: 
 

• Leura Mall – Malvern street to Gordon street and Gordon street to Olympian 
parade – estimated value - $200,000 

• Lachlan Avenue – estimated value $500,000 
 
There are also additional footpaths proposed in an application for funding through the 
WestInvest program. We won’t be able to release information on that unless / until that 
application is approved. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
ROSEMARY DILLON 
Chief Executive Officer 
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